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11:30 A.M.

TOWN OF SHARON
ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES
JUNE 30, 2015

Called meeting to order. Present: Paula B. Keefe, Richard B. Gorden, Ellen W. Abelson
and Mark J. Mazur.

The Board signed preliminary Fiscal Year 2016 commitments and warrants.

The Board signed an Omitted and Revised Assessment Report for Fiscal Year 2015.

The Board signed a letter to the State requesting authority to abate the FY2015 real
estate taxes of a paraplegic veteran.

The Board granted a second abatement to the owners of parcel# 120-61 in final
settlement of their FY2015 appeal.

The Board read a letter from Temple Israel requesting that a previously taxable parcel
they own be made exempt because of a change in its use. The Board discussed the
matter and decided to make the parcel exempt starting in Fiscal Year 2016.

The Board discussed the Appellate Tax Board case of a large commercial property. The
Board directed the Administrative Assessor to seek price estimates for appraisers who

could assist us with the case.

The Board discussed a settlement offer presented by an attorney representing MCI. The
Board decided not to accept the offer at this time.

The Board discussed a possible replacement for Mrs. Keefe when she retires as a
member of our Board.

The Board decided to hold their next meeting at 10:30 A.M. on Tuesday July 14, 2015.

Adjourned.



